
 
 

 

 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

Our schools are excited to announce our 2020 Spring/Summer Driver's Education sessions.  

Once again instruction will be provided at a cost of $375. The student obtains ½ credit and their 

grade goes towards their GPA. 

 

The classroom portion will be 30 hours and the behind the wheel driving will be 8 hours to 

satisfy the Louisiana state law. 

 

Due to the Coronavirus COVID-19 outbreak, Livingston Parish Public Schools will be teaching 

the class portion as soon as possible. Our hope is that each school site will provide a class during 

the month of late April / early May before the semester ends. And/Or another class at the 

completion of the second semester or following the last day of school.  

 

Each student will schedule an eight-hour drive time with their school site driver’s education 

instructor during their session.  Each school’s driving instructor will reach out to their parents 

and students prior to class beginning to set up the proper classroom procedures as well as drive 

times.   

 

Once again, we thank you for your understanding during this time and look forward to teaching 

your students.  

 

Stay safe & healthy! 
 


